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Client Advisory 

February 17, 2021 

General Rate Increase, North America to Oceania 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The ocean carriers that provide service from North America to Australia and New Zealand have announced a 
General Rate Increase (GRI) to the levels noted below: 
 

Region Countries Carrier GRI Effective 

North America 
United States 
and Canada 

ANL 
USD 300 / 20’  
USD 600 / 40’  

15.03.21 

North America 
United States 
and Canada 

Hamburg Süd 
USD 200 / 20'  
USD 400 / 40'  

01.04.21 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 

 

 
 

 


